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April 8, 2014

To: Parties of Record and Interested Persons in Docket Nos. 130203-EM, 130199-EI, 130200-EI,
130201-EI 130202-EIL 130204-EM and 130205-EI

Re: Docket Nos. 130203-EM,130199-E1, 130200-EI, 130201-EI, 130202-EI, 130204-
EM and 130205-EI - Commission review of numeric conservation goals

To Whom It May Concern:

The Commission is reporting the attached communication in the above-referenced
dockets which has been made a part of the record in this proceeding:

Memorandum from Chairman Art Graham.

Pursuant to Section 350.042(4), Florida Statutes, any party who desires to respond to this
communication may do so within 10 days by sending a response to the Office of Commission Clerk,
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850.

Sincerely,

Candette £ Soufpen

Carlotta S. Stauffer
Commission Clerk
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Enclosure
cc: Curt Kiser, General Counsel
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DATE:  April 8,2014

TO: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Chairman Art Graham % 4‘»’ /4Z 6
RE: Filing for docket filesy430203-EM, 130199-E1, 130200-E1, 130201-EL, 130202-EI,

130204-EM, 130205-E1.

Please place this memorandum in the main docket file for Docket Nos. 130203-EM, 130199-EI,
130200-EI, 130201-EI, 130202-EI, 130204-EM, and 130205-EI and distribute it to all parties of
record. This memorandum contains the substance of a communication that passed between
myself and Susan Glickman with the Southern Alliance for Clean Energy when I ran into her in
the Capitol on March 24, 2014,

Ms. Glickman expressed her opinion that not enough is being accomplished in energy
conservation. She said we’re at .1% conservation, and the aspirational goals set by the
Commission in the last goal-setting proceeding had the potential to achieve .35% conservation.

I asked Ms. Glickman what she is suggesting. She referred me to the 2009 report on which the
current goals are based. I also asked why SACE is opposed to nuclear power plants in light of
the fact that they don’t emit pollutants and greenhouse gases. She said more could be
accomplished through conservation than through nuclear power.

To ensure compliance with 350.042, F.S., I am providing this documentation for the docket file.
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